
V8 Annual General Meeting on Saturday 14th August 2021 at the Triumph & MG Weekend event at Malvern Show Ground 
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V8 members attending the V8 AGM 2021 held on Saturday 14

th
 August 2021 at the Triumph & MG Weekend event at Malvern.  The turnout for this V8 AGM was much lower than 

usual when held at the Club’s major annual event MGLive! at Silverstone but with the change in the format and location of a major Club meeting plus the recent reduction in Covid 
constraints this was understandable fewer V8 members were there.  For many years the V8 Register’s V8 AGM has been held at MGLive!, the Club’s major annual event, but with 
several cancellations of MGLive! during the Covid pandemic it has not been possible to hold the meeting to hold a V8 AGM there as usual.  However with the recent lifting of many of 
the Covid constraints and the Club joining the weekend meeting at Malvern planned by the Triumph clubs over the weekend (13th to 15th August), it was possible to hold the V8 AGM 
2021 at the Malvern event on Saturday 14

th
 August 2021.  The postponed V8 AGM 2020 was held as an online meeting on 2

nd
 August 2020. See the report on the V8 AGM 2021.   
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